
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED              
REGULAR MEETING 

AND A RESCHEDULED DATE 
 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular 
Meeting for the Parks and Recreation Commission 
scheduled for November 13, 2025, has been 
CANCELLED.  
 
And a rescheduled date for a Special Meeting is 
November 20, 2025, 4:00pm. 

 
 

 
Dated this 14th day of October, 2025. 
 
 
 

     Kirk Wenger 
     Recreation Manager 
        


